
To: Department of Law, Chicago City Clerk

Subject: Erroneous Appointment of of Erick Valdez, A2023-00001282

Please note the appointment of SSA commissioner Erick Valdez was erroneously reported as
passing out of the Economic, Capital, and Technology Development Committee during the July
19, 2023 meeting. The matter was in fact deferred and placed on the committee's September 5,
2023 meeting Agenda. The item passed out of the committee during this meeting. Subsequently,
during the September 14, 2023 City Council meeting, it was again reported out reflecting these
changes.

Thank you for your assistance in correcting the above-noted error.

Sincerely,

___________________________________
Alderman Gilbert Villegas, 36th Ward
Chairman of the Economic, Capital, and Technology Development Committee


